
Announcement 

Royal Thai Embassy, Bucharest 

Subject: Exemption of Tourist Visa Fee (Single entry) and 

Thailand to decrease Visa on Arrival (VoA) fee to 1,000 THJ3 

during 1 December 2016 - 28 February 2017 

In accordance to the Thai's Cabinet decisions on 22 and 29 November 

2016, applicants applying for Tourist Visa (single entry) to Thailand during 

1 December 20 16 to 28 February 20 17 will be exempted from the fee of 30 EUR. 

In addition, Thailand will decrease its Visa on Arrival (VoA) fee h m  

2,000 THB to 1,000 THB from 1 December 20 16 to 28 February 20 17. Tourists 

from Andorra, Bulgaria, Bhutan, China, Cyprus, Ethiopia, India, 

Kazakhstan, Latvia, Lithuania, Maldives, Malta, Mauritius, Romania, Sam 

Marino, Saudi Arabia, Taiwan, Ukraine and Uzbekistan are entitled to apply 

for VoA with the aforementioned fee at designated immigration checkpoints, 

which will allow tourists to stay in the country up to 15 days. 


